

BUCKDEN PARISH COUNCIL

Parish Clerk: John Chase, Millennium Community Centre Burberry Road Buckden PE19 5UY.

Tel; 01480 819407

Notice of meeting: Parish Council Meeting
Time: 7.45pm
Date: Tuesday 14th February 2012
Venue: Millennium Community Centre – Millard Room

The meeting is open to the public (including press).



John Chase Clerk to Buckden Parish Council
8th February 2012

clerk@buckdenparishcouncil.org.uk

(2011-12) 126	Apologies 126.1 To Receive and accept apologies for absence.
(2011-12) 127	Declarations of Interest 127.1 To receive declarations of interest personal and/or prejudicial and the nature of those interests relating to items on the agenda.
(2011-12) 128	Minutes 128.1 To agree and sign the minutes of the Parish Council meeting held on 10 th January 2012 128.2 To resolve any Actions arising from the Minutes of the Parish Council meeting held on 10 th January 2012.
(2011-12) 129	County and District Councillor Reports. 129.1 To receive verbal reports from County and District Councillors.
(2011-12) 130	Finance 130.1 To receive update as at 31 st January 2012 130.2 To approve payments for sanction as at 14 th February 2012. 130.3 To consider request from Cambridgeshire Police Shrievally Trust 130.4 To consider request from St Neots Museum. 130.5 To consider revised Cemetery Fees w.e.f. 1 st April 2012.
(2011-12) 131	Planning 131.1 Report on planning meeting 24 th January 2012 131.2 Report on planning meeting 14 th February 2012. 131.3 Common Barn Windfarm - to consider request from Southoe action group.
(2011-12) 132	General Purposes 132.1 Report attached 132.1 Consider request from scouts.
(2011-12) 133	Footpaths and Trees 133.1 Verbal update 133.2 To agree Terms of Reference
(2011-12) 134	Transport Working Group 134.1 Verbal report
(2011-12) 135	To Consider General Correspondence received and any Responses and Actions. 135.1 Huntingdonshire Flood Forum 135.2 Buckden Post Office
(2011-12) 136	Items for report only 136.1 Faster and better broadband. 136.2 Nene and Ouse community transport. 136.3 Feedback from Localism meeting